
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

NORTHWEST PIPELINE LLC 

2800 Post Oak Boulevard (77056) 

P.O. Box 1396 

Houston, Texas 77251-1396  

713-215-2000 

  

October 23, 2023   

 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, D.C. 20426 

 

Reference: Northwest Pipeline LLC 

Non-Conforming Service Agreements 

  Docket No. RP23-1115 

 

Dear Ms. Bose:         

 

On September 29, 2023, Northwest Pipeline LLC (“Northwest”) submitted for filing with the 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“Commission” or “FERC”) pursuant to Part 154 of the 

Commission’s Regulations, revised tariff records to be included as part of its FERC Gas Tariff, 

Fifth Revised Volume No. 1.  Due to an administrative oversight, the transmittal letter requested 

an effective date of November 1, 2023, while the metadata included with the tariff records 

contained an incorrect effective date of October 31, 2023.  Northwest requests that the proposed 

tariff records filed be made effective November 1, 2023. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

NORTHWEST PIPELINE LLC 
 

  
Director, Rates & Regulatory 

 

 


